
OCT 16 1S85

/arolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. 0. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC" 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NO. 50-400/85-09

Thank you for your response of July 26, 1985, addressing the deficiency,
improvement items, and incomplete areas described in the subject report on the
Emergency Preparedness Appraisal conducted at the Shearon Harris Nuclear Power
Plant during March 1985. We will examine the implementation of your corrective
actions during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Roger D. Walker

Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: 4. A. Watson, Vice President
Harris Nuclear Project

vR. M. Parsons, Project General Manager
uK L. Willis, Plant General Manager

bcc: MC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
EP Section File
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